
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject:

Paul Wilson <plwilson@mhi.com> 
Friday, June 8, 2012 8:09 AM 
Gerry Proteau <gproteau 
Allen Snyder (amsnyder@; Allen Snyder <amsnyder@mhi.ca> 
FW: Newfoundland - DG3 review sharepoint

Thanks Gerry. Good luck today. 
Paul 

From: Gerry Proteau 
Sent: June-08-12 5:36 AM 
To: Paul Wilson 

Subject: RE: Newfoundland - DG3 review sharepoint

I've reviewed their design criteria; it appears well documented and detailed typical of SNC Lavalin's documentation I've 
seen in other work with them. I think Paul Harrington was rather incensed I want to look at it, but he warmed up a little 
bit in the afternoon before your conversation with them yesterday. I'm meeting with Kyle Tucker (Project Manager for the 
T Lines) today to continue on our discussions -he showed me a little bit of St. John's before the fog came back.

I've reviewed their DG3 Estimate preparation methodology and inputs and I'm satisfied its quite comprehensive. The 
actual numbers and inputs I can look at in my next visit. Same with the schedule.

Gerry

From: Paul Wilson 
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 4:47 PM 
To: Gerry Proteau 
Cc: Carole Manaigre 
Subject: RE: Newfoundland - DG3 review sharepoint

Thanks Gerry, Paul Harrington and Brian Crawley called me to discuss the cost estimate issue. I believe you should come 

back with the rest of the team so Carole will contact you about travel the week of the 18th when the cost estimates are 
available. Kick off meetings went well today and everyone is now on the same page. 
Paul 

From: Gerry Proteau 
Sent: June-07-12 4:37 PM 
To: Paul Wilson 

Subject: Re: Newfoundland - DG3 review sharepoint

Paul, I had a pretty good meeting today, though I think they were at first reluctant to discuss much detail. I'm reviewing 
some documents tonite as they are reluctant to provide copies.

From discussions it appears to be a very thorough design.

I have to come back later to review the DG3 cost estimates as they are not complete.

Gerry

From: Paul Wilson 
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 02:34 PM 
To: Eve Dillistone; Allen Snyder (amsnyder <amsnyder@; Mack Kast (mkast 
<mkast>; Martin Gerrard (mpgerrard@ <mpgerrard@; Tom Moffat 
(moffattom@ <moffattom>; David Jacobson (dajacobson@hydro.mb.ca)
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<dajacobson@hydro.mb.ca>; Pei Wang (pwang@hydro.mb.ca) <pwang@hydro.mb.ca>; Les Recksiedler; Rick 
Horocholyn (rhoro@mhi.mb.ca) <rhoro@mhi.mb.ca>; Rick Horocholyn (rhoro@hydro.mb.ca) <rhoro@hydro.mb.ca>; 
Allen Snyder; Gerry Proteau 
Cc: Quinn Hatherly 
Subject: Newfoundland - DG3 review sharepoint 
Please note that I am still working through a Sharepoint setup for this project team and will send you that information 
once it is available. 

Regards, 
Paul Wilson, P. Eng. 
Managing Director, Subsidiary Operations 
Manitoba Hydro International Ltd. 
211 Commerce Drive 

Winnipeg, MB R3P 1A3 
Canada 
P: +1 204989-1271 
F: +1 204475-7745 
M: +1 20471
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